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Stacy Radford

From: Stacy Radford
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 12:10 PM
To: Stacy Radford
Subject: 25 IWC 6 - Bridge Street

 

From: Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 11:38 AM 
To: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org> 
Subject: RE: 25 IWC 6 - Bridge Street 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
Thanks Stacy, 
I’ll note to change that address on the plan.  Public Works is working on acquiring temporary easements over those 
proper es to access the underside of the bridge. 
 
I’ll see you tomorrow night. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kyle Haubert, P.E.  
CLA Engineers, Inc.  
317 Main Street  
Norwich, CT  06360  
P: (860) 886-1966  
F: (860) 886-9165  
khaubert@claengineers.com 
www.claengineers.com 


